
 
Minutes of regular meeting 11/8/23  

Antonio’s Banquet Hall, 7708 Niagara Falls Blvd, Niagara Falls, NY 14304 
 
 
 

Dave Burke called the meeting to order at 12pm   
 

 

MEETING REMARKS:  After the Pledge of Allegiance the 
treasurer’s report was accepted by the 
membership.  

 
 
SECRETARY’S REPORT: Minutes of the September meeting had the wrong days for the 

conference in January and will be posted to the website shortly.  

 

TRESURER’S REPORT:  Kevin Rank posted the treasurer’s report to the website and the 
report was accepted by the membership. 

 

DELEGATE’S REPORT:  The September minutes are posted on the 
website. Rod Cameron was not present. 
There was no meeting between September 
and November to report on. Dave Metzger 
states there will be a delegates meeting 
coming up. Changes are being made to 
CEDAR due to a retirement and new 
president of NYSBOC. The NYSBOC 
website was updated. Anyone looking for 
regular reports approximately monthly, they 
should go to the website and update their 
email.  

  
EDUCATION:   Dave Metzger reports conference is coming 

up, classes are being put together January 
29-31 at the Amherst Marriot. Only 27 spots 
are still available for the conference. 

 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS: The business closed that we usually went to, 
a special thanks was given to the banquet 
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hall by Pat with Niagara Falls. On short 
notice they were able to get us into a smaller 
room, but we will be in the larger banquet 
hall. Elections were held at the end of the 
meeting. Dave Burke was voted in again as 
President unopposed. Doug Gesel with 
Amherst is the new Vice President and was 
unopposed. Kevin Rank was voted in as 
Treasurer previously being acting treasurer 
and ran unopposed. Rich Bleichfeld, Brian 
Belson and Mike Klock were elected as 
Directors also running unopposed. 

  

 

 

The meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be on January 10th, the location is 
Kegler’s at the Transit Lanes 7850 Transit Rd, Williamsville, NY 14221 and it is a staff 

appreciation lunch. 

 


